
 

If your child or a family member falls ill 
with Covid symptoms on either Wed 31st, 

Thurs 1st, Fri 2nd April 

Please email the school on 
reception@haymerle.southwark.sch.uk 

leaving a message and your contact number 
 

Arrange for a test by contacting your GP or 
by going online  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronaviru
s-covid-19/ 

Contact school to confirm that a test has 
been booked. 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU LET THE SCHOOL 
KNOW IF THE RESULTS COME BACK 
POSITIVE SO THAT WE CAN INFORM 

OTHERS WHO MAY NEED TO ISOLATE  

If we receive a phone call from a parent 
or member of staff who has tested 

positive during the 48 hrs after school has 
closed.  

If your child or a family member falls ill with Covid symptoms after Friday 2nd April 
you do not need to inform the school 

We will contact public health England and 
the DfE Covid helpline who will assist us 

with track and trace. 

If track and trace advise us that bubbles 
or class groups need to isolate we will let 
you know by both phone call and email. 

We will provide you with information 
with the information that we have 

received from the DfE and Public Health 
England 

If your child or anyone in the family is required to self-isolate due to contact with a 
positive case after the first 6 days following the end of term (6th April onwards), you 

do not need to inform the school until the first day of term. 

Parents and Carers School 


